
Year 6  
SATs Information and 

Expectations 
Chesterfield Primary School 

 



When are they? 

Monday 9th May - Thursday 12th May 2022 



What are they? 



What do they look like?  
Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 



What do they look like? 



What do they look like? 



What do they look like? 









How can I support my child in preparing for the SATs? 

●  Children will receive home learning every Friday and sometimes throughout 
the week - please ensure they complete this.  

●  We have offered FREE tuition to some children - please take up this 
opportunity!  

●  Keep in regular contact with your child’s class teacher.  



Any questions? 


